LAS NEWSLETTER NOVEMBER 2016 
Dear Member 
Firstly I need to remind you that our next demonstration is on Wednesday 16th November from 2pm to 4pm at the Pavilion in Lechlade when John Bailey will demonstrate Landscapes using the medium of ink and watercolour. Do try to make that date – I’m sure it will prove to be most interesting. If you have the internet, have a look at his website to whet your appetite! www.johnbailey.com 
There are currently, a few spaces left on the Joan Lyons’ workshop scheduled for Saturday  December 3rd  from 10 am to 4pm at the Pavilion at a cost of £30. If you didn’t come to her demonstration in September you may already know her style which is a unique and very effective way of using acrylics to depict flowers. She makes it look so easy; she is so entertaining and a great teacher. I guarantee that you will have a really enjoyable day and you’ll come away with a picture you’ll be proud of! Have a look at her website www.joanlyons.co.uk. If you are interested ring me on 01285 238425 but hurry! 
Our Christmas lunch will be on Friday 9th December at L’Artigiano Italian restaurant in Lechlade as detailed in a previous email from Brian. If you have yet to reply and intend to go, I urgently advise you to either send the form with payment or contact Monica Hubbard on 01367 253478 before 25th November when she needs to advise the restaurant of the numbers. We will have the restaurant entirely to ourselves! 
If you are starting to think about preparations for Christmas you may like to have a look at our website and follow the link to “lovefromtheartist” where you will find a selection of exciting attractive Christmas cards designed by some of our members who have donated the designs for our fundraising venture. If you buy your cards from this site you will be helping the Society to raise funds to replace equipment lost in the fire. 
I am delighted to report that Lechlade Lions have donated £250 to the Society to help replace equipment lost in the fire –a very  generous gesture and we are extremely grateful to them. 
I’m sure you will join me in thanking Monica Hubbard, Janice Mitchell, Sue Moir and Cilla Sharp for their hard work in selling our cards at the Hog Roast, the Fete and the Thursday Group in Lechlade recently: so far, £280 has been raised!  
Brian, Bob and John have been involved in the issue of exhibition screens, to replace those destroyed in the fire, and have come up with a design and plan for a future build. They have obtained quotes from local materials suppliers but alas, so far they have not found a space for making and the subsequent storage of them. If any of you know of an enthusiastic handyman who may be interested in being involved in the project and/ or a place to make and store them, we would love to hear from you.  Ring Brian on 01367 252540. 
Lastly we have now compiled a provisional Programme of demonstrations for 2017. You will notice that one event is to be announced. They are all scheduled for either a Tuesday or Wednesday afternoon from 2pm to 4pm at the Pavilion, Lechlade. Entrance is free for members and £4 for guests. We will be sending the membership cards with the 2017 programme of events in December.  Please put the dates in your 2017 diary . 
Wednesday February 15th Susanna Bailey Acrylics with a limited palette www.susannabailey.co.uk                                                                       
Wednesday March 15th Christine Russell “Painting in oils with a Palette knife” www.christinerussell.co.uk 
Tuesday April 11th Jan Whitton “Pastels” www.janart.co.uk 
Tuesday May 16th Alexandra Woods “Painting Farm Animals” www.alexandrawoods.com 
Tuesday June 13th AGM and a screening of the DVD of Ken Howard 
August   Friday 25th – Tuesday 29th Annual Exhibition 
Tuesday September 12th Andrew Forkner “Illustration” www.andrewforkner.com 
Wednesday October 11th artist to be arranged “Portraiture and figure drawing” 
Wednesday November 15th Juliet Heslewood “This is Me! The Art of Self Portraiture”  
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